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*** ANNUAL COWTOWN MEETING AND 

ELECTIONS – AUGUST 18
TH

, 2011 *** 
 

 Please come and join us for the Cowtown Annual Meeting and Elections to be held on 
August 18th, 2011 at Spring Creek BBQ on Hwy 199 just north of Hwy 820 at 7pm.  Their 
address is 6701 Lake Worth Boulevard, Lake Worth, TX.  
[http://www.springcreekbarbeque.com/lakeworth.htm].   
 This is the meeting where club by-laws can be changed and our Club Officers 
positions will be elected.   

Next year we are also considering doing away with the positions of Event Coordinator 
and Tournament Director, and instead going to be asking our members and officers to 
volunteer to direct an event.  The person in charge of the shoot will be responsible to 
arranging the work party and recruiting helpers to work and set up the event.  We already 
have volunteers for the two Traditional shoots as well as the membership shoot in January.  
The number of shoots our club will host next year will directly depend on how many people 
we can get to step up to the plate and volunteer for.  We must have this information by the 
August meeting so we can get to work on next year’s shoot schedule ASAP. 
 

2012 Cowtown Bowmen Officer Nominees 
 

President –    Joe Crawford  
Vice President –   Rocky Doty 
Treasure -    Bob Combest   
Secretary –    Art Crawford  
Membership & PR –  Jeff Klein 
Web Masters –   Glen & Celeste Salsman  
Cowpatty Editor -  Chuck Hubbard  
Range Captain –   Jeff Klein 
Range Captain -   Jake Crawford  
Range Captain -   Kevin Hubbard  
   



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Cowtown Bowmen Club Shoot # 4 – July 31st, 2011 

 
 We held our final Club shoot heading up to our Club Championship shoot next 
month, this last Sunday, August 31st, 2011.  We had 29 shooters show up to enjoy a great 
course.   

Much thanks to the six volunteers we had to set up, the eight we had to help break 
down and Bob Combest for working the registration all day Sunday.  We really 
appreciate the hard work of the volunteers who make each of our shoots a reality.  
Hopefully next year we will see more membership participation and setting up these 
shoots and breaking them down will not be such a strain on the same folks that donate 
their time to do so, time and time again. 

~~~~ CALL TO ACTION – YOUR CLUB NEEDS YOU !!! ~~~~ 
 

Cowtown Bowmen Archery Club depend on it members for its ability to continue to 
maintain the range and put on some of the best shoots our region has had.  In the past, we 
have had a small group of members who have donated countless hours and tremendous 
effort, and recently the ability of all of these people to be so active has reduced.  Our core of 
volunteers is experiencing some major burn out and we need some new blood to help make 
Cowtown what it once was.  In prior years, we have held a membership of approx 170-180 
members strong, but last year we did not even break 100.  With this low number, as well as 
all time lows showing up for club shoots [season high so far is about 30 shooters], we need 
to know what the members want Cowtown to be, and what our members are willing to help 
Cowtown be.  We may be seeing a drop in attendance at club shoots, due to the extreme 
heat we have been having.  Or possibly losing shooters to other local clubs and businesses 
that are having shoots on the same weekend as us.  Could be the economy.  We just need to 
rally next year to make Cowtown Bowmen the best club in the area, and get some help out 
there to make our range shine as it should.  Please look forward to our Membership shoot in 
January and bring a non-member out.  If you join that day you shoot for free and at $75 per 
year per family for a standard membership, we are by far the most bang for your archery 
buck in the region. 
 If you have any questions, or concerns, please let a club officer know, or come on 
down to one of our monthly meetings every third Thursday at Spring Creek BBQ on Hwy 
199, just south of Hwy 820 in Lake Worth. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2011 COWTOWN BOWMEN SHOOT SCHEDULE 
 

Aug. 21
st
, 2011  - Cowtown Bowmen Club Championship 

 

Upcoming EventsUpcoming EventsUpcoming EventsUpcoming Events    
 

AUGUST 18
TH

, 2011 – Cowtown Bowmen Annual Meeting to 
be held at Spring Creek BBQ [Hwy191 & Hwy 820 in Lake 
Worth] @ 7pm.  This is the meeting where Club Bi-Laws can 
be amended and Club Officers are elected.  Please attend. 
 
AUGUST 20

th
, 2011 – Set up Work Party starting at 7am for 

Club Championship Shoot.  Any and all volunteers would be 
greatly appreciated. 
 
AUGUST 21

st
, 2011 – Cowtown Bowmen Club Championship 

Shoot.  This is our last shoot of the season and it would be 
wonderful to see our members show up and support the club 
with record breaking attendance and participation. 
 

Cowtown on the Web 
 

Our Website has a new look and stay tuned for more content and added features online as we 
have a lot of things in store for our website, www.CowtownBowmen.com.   



Range Location 
9900 Watercress Drive 

Fort Worth, TX.  76108 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

TO CONTACT COWPATTY EDITOR WITH COMMENTS OR ARTICLES YOU 

WOULD LIKE PUBLISHED, PLEASE EMAIL US AT 

COWTOWNCOWPATTY@LIVE.COM 

2010 COWTOWN BOWMEN CLUB OFFICER LIST  
CLUB OFFICERS:    EMAIL ADDRESS:    PHONE:  
President - Rocky Doty   rockydoty@skybeammail.com  940-682-1952 
Vice President - Allen Brown    eabrown40@charter.net   817-919-0134  
Treasure - Bob Combest    bcombest@hotmail.com   817-773-8743 
Secretary - Lori Hubbard   hubbace@live.com    817-709-7169 
Tournament Director - Todd Pool huntinpool@msn.com   817-228-8061 
Event Coordinator - Gene Bohannon  genebohannon@yahoo.com  817-201-4369 
Membership & PR - Joe Crawford  jbarchunts@yahoo.com   817-781-1806  
Hunt Chairman – Jeff McCoy  jeff@acewindowcleaningtx.com 817-229-0503  
Web Chairman – Darlene Mann  bndmann@aol.com   817-433-8123 
Cowpatty Editor - Chuck Hubbard hubbace@live.com   817-709-7169 
Range Captain - Art Crawford             ahcrawford@sbcglobal.net              817-688-5578 
Range Captain - Jake Crawford  ratherbbowhunting@yahoo.com 817-781-4797  
Range Captain - Kevin Hubbard kevinbhub@hotmail.com   817-709-3236 
Range Captain - Bobby Mann  bndmann@aol.com   817-433-8123 
 



Cowtown BowmenCowtown BowmenCowtown BowmenCowtown Bowmen    
Sponsors and SupportersSponsors and SupportersSponsors and SupportersSponsors and Supporters    
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